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Mid-Cities Genealogical Society 

P.O. Box 407  

Bedford, TX 76095 
 

Visit our Website at:  http://www.rootsweb.com/~txmcgs 

 
 

 
Mid-Cities Genealogical Society meets 

the 1st Thursday of each month at:  
 

Mary Lib Saleh Library 
Meeting Room, 201 N. Ector Euless, Texas 

6:30 p.m. – Social 
7:00 p.m. – General Meeting 

Visitors are welcome. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Dreanna has been with the University of North Texas Libraries since 2003.  She 
holds an MLS from UNT, and her interests include exploring how digital cultural 
heritage collections can most effectively be used in education, and working with 
museums, libraries and archives to place their materials online.  She began her 
career managing partnerships with the Portal to Texas History’s 280 plus 
collaborators, including dozens of museum partners.  The American Library 
Association selected Dreanna as a participant in its prestigious Emerging Leaders 
program in 2007.  In 2014, she was selected for the Texas Library Association’s 
leadership institute, Tall Texans. 
 
In 2011 Dreanna became the first librarian elected to the Council of the Texas 
Association of Museums, and was appointed to their executive board in 2013.  
She is a past Chair of the Advisory Board for the Texas State Library and 
Archives Commission’s “Train to Share” IMLS funded program.  She serves on 
the Advisory Boards for the Texas House Oral History Project, the PBS Texas 
Our Texas programming initiative, and the Community Advisory Board for 
KERA/KXT, Public Media for North Texas. 

 

2014 MCGS GENERAL MEETINGS 
CALENDAR 

 
  

October 2 , 2014 
 

Meg Hacker: 
19th Century Fort Smith 

Criminal Cases 
 
 

November 6 , 2014 
 

Judy Knight: 
Topic To Be Announced 

 
 

December 4, 2014 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY! 
 
 

NOTICE 
The positions of Hospitality Coordinator, 
and Greeter, are currently open.  Please 
contact Bonnie Baker if you are 
interested in becoming more active in 
the Society by volunteering in this 
capacity. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS NEW OFFICERS!!!CONGRATULATIONS NEW OFFICERS!!!CONGRATULATIONS NEW OFFICERS!!!CONGRATULATIONS NEW OFFICERS!!!    
 

The following individuals were elected at the August meeting to serve as 
Executive Officers for the upcoming term: 
 
                                             President:           Bonnie Baker 
                                             Vice-President:  Marilyn Reid 
                                             Secretary:           Patsy Harrison 
                                             Treasurer:           H. P. O’Mary 
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SEPTEMBER 

SPEAKER: 
 

Dreanna Belden 
 

TOPIC: 
 

The Portal to Texas 
History 

 

 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 



 

 

MID-CITIES  

GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 
 
 

OFFICERS: 

 
President: Bonnie Baker 

(817) 562-3242 

smyles200us@yahoo.com 

Vice President: Marilyn Reid 

(817) 656-0192 

mmbbreid@tx.rr.com 

Secretary:  Patsy Harrison 

(817) 287-8126 

chuck@gmail.org 

Treasurer:  H P O’Mary 

(817) 283-7264 

hpox@swbell.net 

 

 

EXECUTIVE BOARD: 

 
Comm/Web Master:  

Bernard Meisner 

(817) 545-6512 

bernardmeisner@cs.com 

Membership:  Marilyn Hay 

(817) 379-4214 

mm3651@verizon.net 

Correspondence Secretary: 

Ruth Tipton Smith 

(817) 605-8909 

rstipton56@gmail.com 

Greeter:  OPEN POSITION 

Historian:  Mary Moore 

(940) 648-8764 

Evermoore54@gmail.com 

Room Setup:  HP O’Mary 

(817) 283-7264 

hpox@swbell.net 

Newsletter Editor: 

Carole Crawford 

(817) 287-9953 

ruanyone@yahoo.com 

Parliamentarian:   

Bernard Meisner 

(817) 545-6512 

bernardmeisner@cs.com 

Hospitality:  OPEN POSITION 

Publicity:  Evelynn Kelly 

(817) 988-2055 

evelynn@shamrockpromotions.com 
Seminar Coordinator:  

Sandra Crowley 

sandrac@tx.rr.com 

 

 
Please contact Carole Crawford, 

ruanyone@yahoo.com, to report errors in 

your name or contact information. 
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THE LITTLE SOCIETY THAT COULD . . . . 
 
Do you remember the childhood story, “The Little Engine That Could?”  
Published in the United States in 1930, the story demonstrated how to 
teach children the value of optimism and hard work.  A long train must be 
pulled over the mountain.  Larger engines were asked to pull the train but 
refused the task.  A smaller engine agrees to try.  As the smaller engine is 
pulling the train over the mountain, he repeats over and over, “I think I 
can, I think I can.”  And when he succeeds, he repeats, “I thought I could, I 
thought I could.” 
 
I feel that pretty well describes our Society.  We start off with an idea, “We 
think we can,” and end up proving, “We thought we could.”  We are 
fortunate to have a talented pool of members who excel at pulling together 
to accomplish a common goal. 
 
The past two years have been exciting, fun, educational, profitable, and 
have brought many new friends to our organization.   
 
To highlight the past two years, we participated in the Texas State 
Genealogical Society Conference in Fort Worth in 2012.  We had great fun 
raffling an I-PAD at our conference table.  In August 2013, we celebrated 
our 35th Anniversary, and shared pictures and memories of friends and 
events.  We now have a Facebook page.  (Please give us a “like” and watch 
for updates on our Society.)  And because of the success of Ancestry Day 
in September 2013, we have been able to host two free workshops for our 
members and the public.  Marilyn Hay presented a free workshop on how 
to get the most out of Family Tree Maker, and in October we will host 
Debbie Wayne Parker.  Debbie will demonstrate how DNA testing can 
facilitate our search for ancestors. 
 
It has been an honor and a pleasure serving as your President for the past 
two years.  I am optimistic for what we can achieve together as a Society, 
and look forward to the future.  “I know we can, I know we can.” 
 

 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM 

PAST PRESIDENT: 

 

Jane Aronhalt 

 

2012-2014 

 



WELCOME EXECUTIVE 

OFFICERS  

President:  Bonnie Baker 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice President:  Marilyn Reid 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary:  Patsy Harrison 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer:  H.P. O’Mary 
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TIPTON FAMILY ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA 
Shared by Ruth TIPTON Smith 

 
What follows is the first in a series of stories, biographies and other information 

shared by our long-time member, Ruth TIPTON Smith, as researched and 

reported by her and other members of her family.  Because of the wealth of 

information provided, it will be limited to family newsletters, certain biographies 

and other articles of interest.  I have not included bibliographies, source 

information, detailed lineages nor will it likely be in chronological order as 

reported herein.  - Editor 

 
The Tipton Family Association of America (TFAA), a non-profit organization, 
was founded to foster historical research concerning the descendants and 
antecedents of Jonathan Tipton, who died in Baltimore, Maryland in 1757.   

 

Excerpts from the TFAA Newsletter, Winter 1999 

 
It’s that time again.  The next issue of the TFAA Newsletter.  One new 
addition this time is me, Debbie Tipton Kunze, as the new Editor.  I am 
single, have been a student of the Tipton family for several years.  I am a 
skeptic (especially when sources are not cited); however, it has kept me out 
of trouble several times. 
 
I was born August 30, 1954 in Waco, Texas  In 1963 I moved with my 
parents, William Edward Tipton and Nelga Jeanne Goodwin, along with 
my younger sister, Karen, to Fort Worth.  My youngest sister, Cheryl, was 
born in 1967, six weeks before we moved to Abilene, Texas.  After living 
there for four years, the five of us moved to Hurst, Texas.  In 1973, I 
married Robert E Kunze.  We had one child, Leslie Anne Kunze, born 
April 15, 1976.  About 16 years ago I became a student of genealogy, and 
one of the things I have learned is that we are always students; there is 
always something new to learn. 
 
Several years ago, my skepticism paid off.  I thought that Edward Tipton 
who came over in 1668 was the father of Jonathan.  I wanted to believe 
everything I read, mainly because I didn’t know any better.  However, I 
soon became aware of the fact that we, as students of learning family 
history, are either searchers or researchers.  I have learned that I am a 
researcher, and I’m proud of that trait.  What I found out about Edward 
was in the county records of Charles County, Maryland.  In specific, 
Edward was adjudged to be 18 years old when he immigrated in 1668.  
Consequently he could not be Jonathan’s father under either scenario that I 
had theorized.  If Jonathan’s obit was correct in that he was born in 1639 
(which I strongly doubted), then he was born before Edward.  And if the 
obit was incorrect (1659 mistaken as 1639), Edward would have been 
about 9 years old when Jonathan was born.  So neither theory fit for 
Edward being Jonathan’s father.  I feel fortunate that I can look beyond 
what is in black and white, especially when sources are not cited, then 
check it out!  But that is the paralegal in me, which is my profession.  I’ve 
worked for 10 years with the U.S. Government.  I’m not sure whether 
genealogy has helped me more in my profession, or my job has helped 
more in my real career – genealogy. 
                                                                        Stay tuned for more Tipton family history in next issue 

 

 

 

 



 

JUST FOR GRINSJUST FOR GRINSJUST FOR GRINSJUST FOR GRINS    

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

***************************** 
 
 

EVENT REMINDER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**************************************** 

 

TIME TO RENEW 
 

 

It’s time to renew membership 
for 2014-2015! 
 
Please complete the attached 
form and submit to H. P. 
O’Mary. 
 
Thanks. 
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ARE YOU CRAZYCRAZYCRAZYCRAZY?!!! 

Contributed by Jane Aronhalt 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

"I didn't really want to get into genealogy! 

Kept putting it off! When I started within 

six weeks I had my father narrowed down 

to one of three or four people!" 



 

 
 

 

  MCGS MEMBERSHIP FORM 

2014 – 2015 
(Membership from September 1, 2014 to August 31, 2015) 

 

Name  ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Address  ____________________________________________________________ 

 

City  ______________________________  State  _________  Zip  _____________ 
 

Telephone  ________________________  Email  ___________________________ 
 

Please check one: _______  Renewal _______  New Member 
 

Individual Membership:   $20.00  ________ Couple:  $25.00  ______ 
 

Surnames you are researching:  _______________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

How did you learn about the MCGS?  ___________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 
Mail completed form with Mid-Cities Genealogical Society 

your check/money order to:  P.O. Box 407 

          Bedford, TX  76095-0407 

 
www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~txmcgs/ 
https://www.facebook.com/TXMCGS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    OFFICIAL USE 

 

Date ___________ 
 
Check No. ______ 
 

Amount ________ 


